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IMPORTANT DATES:          

 
Thursday, Sept. 7th – Back to School Night for Grades 5-8th at 6:30pm 
 
Sunday, Sept. 10th – School Mass 10:30am 
 
Monday, Sept. 11th – First Day of Milk Program 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 12th – First Day of Pizza Tuesday 
             Dine & Donate at Napa Valley Bistro  
 
Wednesday, Sept. 13th – Picture Day!   
 
Sunday, Sept. 17th – Catechetical Mass 10:30am 
 
9/18 – 9/28 ITBS Testing for Grades 2 – 8 
 
Friday, Sept. 29th – Special Visitors: Sr. Margaret Mary and Sr. Katie 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENT: Saturday, October 21st Moonlight Masquerade Ball  
 

 
MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 

Dear St. A’s Families, 
 
The first days of school represent something of a rebirth. It offers an opportunity for new 
experiences, new relationships, new knowledge, and new skills for all of us who walk through St. A’s 
School. For most of us, these routines bring excitement and eager anticipation. 
 
At St. A’s we commit to working more effectively and sensitively with students who struggle and 
those who excel with learning every day. We offer small groups to enrich their learning. We commit 
time, energy, and resources, with the goal of all students succeeding. We analyze every class to 
determine learning styles and in which groups students will be more successful. I believe this is one of 
the many highlights which set St. A’s apart from other schools. 
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What is new?  
We are celebrating the 100th year anniversary of when Mary miraculously speared at Fatima. As the 
mother of the Church and the mother to us all, we hold a very special place for Mary in our heart, 
thoughts and prayers. We will be highlighting the role of Mary even more this school year.  
 
What has changed? WHY??? 
We love when parents attend morning prayer, that has not changed! For the safety of the children all 
parents have been asked to stand behind the black posts on the side of the school (behind where the 
younger grades stand). Thank you for being so good about this. We are working on making sure 
everyone can hear morning assembly more clearly. When two or more are gathered in his name, 
Jesus is there.  
 
What has changed? WHY??? 
This year our students, when signing in the Choir at Sunday Mass, will dress in Sunday best instead of 
their uniform. WHY??? The students in CCD wanted to sing in the choir as well, but felt 
uncomfortable to join our students when they are in the school uniform. If CCD students do not join 
in, we will resume our regular routine. Typically the students will sing the first Sunday of the month at 
the 10:30am Mass. This month is different. The students will be singing at the 10:30am Mass this 
Sunday, September 10th.  
 
Tonight is the Back to School Night for grades 5-8. This has changed! We will all meet in the hall at 
6:30pm. We will begin with prayer. All homeroom and enrichment teachers will speak to the one 
group. We will stay in the hall for the entire presentation. I am expecting we will be finished by 
around 7:30pm. This is a parent event. I can’t wait to see you!!! 
 
Blessings, 
Connie Howard 
 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

 
 

All students must come in full uniform on picture day.  
Picture re-take and graduation pictures are scheduled for October 18th.  
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GALA IS RIGHT AROUND THE CORNER! 
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SCRIP NEWS 
 
Congratulations to the Clunies-Ross Family, winner of the  
September scrip raffle!!!  

 

Scrip Changes: 

Chevron will no longer be participating in our scrip program. We will continue to sell our existing 
stock until it is gone.  Shell and Arco are available in the office, and BP Gas, Exxon, Mobile and 76 are 
available by special order.  

Raley’s/Nob Hill 

            Notification was sent in June with regards to Raley’s no longer offering the Something Extra 
card with rebates back to St. Apollinaris.  This became effective on June 1, 2017, and you will receive all 
rebates up to that date.  We will continue to stock the physical scrip cards in the office where you will 
continue receiving 4% back to your obligation. 

 
Athletic News 
 
Basketball registrations still open, registration is attached.  
 

 


